
INVITATION 

2nd Summit on October 22nd, 2020 hosted by Dexerials Europe B.V. 

“Displays, Lighting Applications and Measurement for Automotive and Professional Applications 
Display Enhancement for the Future: Materials & Technologies” 

Dear DFF members and Display friends,  
 
as travel and meeting restrictions still apply within firms and as governmental rules may change 
quickly, our 2nd Summit Meeting hosted by Dexerials Europe B.V. shall be organized as a virtual 
meeting via MS Teams scheduled October 22nd, 10:00-12:30 a.m. and 04:00-06:30 p.m. Central 
European Summer Time (CEST). 

We are very happy that one more time this meeting comes with experts and scientists, who help us 
to understand the potential for improvements with materials and technologies. We have scheduled 
two meetings at the same day, one in the German morning, another in our afternoon.  

That means, the "early" one starts at 10:00 a.m. (CEST), which is in Asia: 
04:00 p.m. (Beijing, Taipei, Hong Kong, Singapore) 
05:00 p.m. (Tokyo) 
The later one starts at 04:00 p.m. (CEST), which is in the USA: 
10.00 a.m. (EDT)  
09:00 a.m. (CDT)  
08:00 a.m. (MDT) 
07:00 a.m. (PDT) 

Both of them shall have the same speakers and the same presentations. All the presentations shall 
be uploaded to the members area of our website prior to the meeting time. This shall help you to 
follow the meeting in case of technical issues. 
 
Please let us know which session you would like to attend by October 18th. Please tick the 
appropriate and send your answer to our secretary Anita Wedel: secretary@displayforum.de 

(__) I will attend the session starting 10:00 a.m. (CEST) 
(__) I will attend the session starting 04:00 p.m. (CEST) 

Registered participants will receive the link to attend the meeting in the 43rd calendar week. 

Following the talks, we set up so-called coffee tables, which offer the opportunity to exchange ideas 
on specific topics. We will also announce the topics of the coffee tables and the respective link to 
participate in the 43rd calendar week. 

After all this organizational stuff let me express my warm welcome to all of you who are going to 
meet us in October. 

Kind regards 
Ulrich Ruetten  (General Manager DFF) 
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